
 

 
 

 

LICENSING COMMITTEE 
 
 
At a Special Meeting of the Licensing Committee held by video conference on 
Thursday, 9 September 2021 at 10.00 a.m. 
 
 
Present: Councillors Jonathan McColl, Karen Conaghan and Ian Dickson. 
 
 
Attending:  Raymond Lynch, Section Head (Licensing); Robert Mackie, 

Senior Officer (Licensing Services); Lynn Straker, Committee 
Officer. 

 
 
Apologies: Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Peter 

Hessett, Police Scotland and Councillors Caroline McAllister, 
Jim Finn, Lawrence O’Neill and Brian Walker.  

 
 

Councillor Jonathan McColl in the Chair 
 
 

STATEMENT BY CHAIR 
 
Councillor McColl, Chair, welcomed everyone to the meeting which was being held 
remotely, in terms of Section 18B of the Civic Government (Scotland) Act 1982. 
 
The Chair advised that due to the objection to the item being withdrawn, there is now 
no remit for the Licensing Committee to consider the item and as such the the march 
may proceed  as notified, subject to adherence to the Council’s code of conduct.  
 
 
The meeting closed at 10.03 a.m.  
 

 


